## A Christmas Photo Opp!



## And a chance to give to Kentucky families

The Governor's staff has set up a (s)Elfie Station at the Governor's Mansion that provides a wonderful setting and unique opportunity for you and your family, co-workers, and friends to create your own Christmas photos this year.

While you visit the (s)Elfie Station, we ask that you consider supporting the 96,000 Kentucky children living in kinship care. Those in kinship care are being raised by a relative other than mom or dad. Many times, this duty falls to grandparents on fixed incomes who have little financial margin for Christmas presents.

If you are able, please bring a new article of warm winter clothing for boys or girls from toddlers to teenagers, or a \$10 gift card where clothing can be purchased. There is a large mailbox set up at the (s)Elfie Station to collect the gifts. Please, NO TOYS.

The station will be available through Dec. 14.

Merry Christmas and thank you for supporting Kentucky children!